
To whom it may concern,
I am writing about House Bill 1436.  I feel that the Beef commission should be elected by North Dakota voters and not
be appointted by the governor.  We feel that the beef commission should be treated the same as any other check off. 
Your corn, soybeans and other commodities are elected by North Dakota voters, so why should the Beef commission be
any different?
Thanks, 
Brokaw Ranch 
Ryan & Marcie Brokaw 
Forbes ND


